

Kings Point police department

32 STEPPINGSTONE LANE, KINGS POINT, NY 11024 • (516) 482-1000 • FAX 482-2646

Date: October 31, 2023

Daniel P. Flanagan

Commissioner of Police
Community Notification: New Police Uniforms

Dear Residents,

We hope this message finds you well. We are excited to inform you about an upcoming change in our police department that we believe will enhance our connection with the community and strengthen our commitment to service.

Starting November 9, 2023, your Kings Point Police Department will be adopting <u>new blue uniforms</u> for our officers. This change reflects our dedication to modernizing our appearance and improving our ability to serve you, our valued residents.

Key details about the new uniforms:

- The uniforms are designed for both functionality and comfort to ensure our officers can perform their duties effectively.
- They maintain a traditional and professional look that represents our commitment to the community.
- Our officers will continue to wear distinctive badges and nameplates for easy identification.
- The new uniforms will also incorporate enhanced safety features and materials, ensuring the safety of our officers as they protect and serve our community.

We believe that these changes in our uniforms will help us better connect with you, our community, and demonstrate our commitment to professionalism, safety, and transparency.

Your feedback is important to us, and we encourage you to share any comments or questions you may have about this update. Please feel free to reach out to us at (516) 482-1000 or Police@villageofkingspoint.org, and we will be happy to address your concerns or inquiries.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation as we strive to enhance our services and strengthen our partnership with the Village of Kings Point community. We look forward to serving you in our new uniforms and continuing to work together to make our village a safer and more vibrant place to live.

Daniel Flanagan
Commissioner of Police